
Archery Rangemaster
The council shooting sports 
committee will be conducting 
an archery rangemaster 
training in August. The 
purpose of the training is to 
qualify individuals to assist 
with managing those ranges 
in support of Cub Scouting in 
Marin. All the Cub Scout events 
and activities that the council operates (such as Family Fiesta, Tiger 
Cub Expedition, Cub Scout Turkey and Bunny Shoots, etc.) require 
volunteers to run the ranges. The archery training will also qualify 
someone to run a range for Boy Scouts and Venturers.

Upon completion, participants will receive a pocket certificate, 
which is valid for 2 years. Once trained, rangemasters are asked to 
volunteer at least 8 hours a year to staff the archery range.

Just think how excited and proud your Scout will be to see his parent 
leading a range!

Archery—Saturday, January 27, 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Cost is $50. 
This includes BSA and National Archery Association Level 1.

Sign up online on the calendar page for 1/27/2018 
on the council web site: www.boyscouts-marin.org.

The training will be held at Camp Tamarancho. Must be 18 or older 
to be a rangemaster.

Bring your lunch. No personal firearms are needed or allowed.

For more information, 
contact Yvette Brown, yvette901@gmail.com
(415) 453-8183


